Subject: NLH - 2013 GRA - Hydro's Notice of Amended Filing - LWHN Comment

From: Edward Hearn

Sent: June-06-14 2:03 PM

To: NL Public Utilities Board

Subject: RE: Hydro's 2013 General Rate Application - Notice of Amended Filing
| have no objection to Hydro’s suggested approach.

Regards,

Ed Hearn





